

## May 12, 1951 Letter, Lieutenant General John B. Coulter to Syngman Rhee

#### Citation:

"Letter, Lieutenant General John B. Coulter to Syngman Rhee", May 12, 1951, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-011-011, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University. https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122617

### **Summary:**

Lieutenant General John B. Coulter invited Syngman Rhee to a memorial service, likely in connection with the United States' Memorial Day holiday.

#### **Credits:**

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

## **Original Language:**

English

#### Contents:

Original Scan



# HEADQUARTERS EIGHTH UNITED STATES ARMY KOREA OFFICE DEPUTY ARMY COMMANDER APO 301 C/O PM, SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA

12 May 1951

His Excellency Syngman Rhee President of the Republic of Korea

Dear Mr. President:

Memorial services will be held at 1100 hours, 30 May 1951, at the United Nations Cemetery, Tanggok, Korea.

You are cordially invited to attend or to be represented at these ceremonial honors to our war dead.

Respectfully yours,

Lieutenant General, United States Army
Deputy Army Commander